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Members present
Kelly Barrera, Tommy Allen, Patrick Canan, Bill Mignon, Bev Slough

Meeting called to order at 8:30 AM

1. CALL TO ORDER BY SCHOOL BOARD CHAIR

2. ROLL CALL BY SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

3. OPENING COMMENTS BY SCHOOL BOARD AND SUPERINTENDENT
    Mr. Mignon stated he had the pleasure of proctoring the FSA at Gamble Rogers Middle 
    and South Woods Elementary Schools last week and this week, and was impressed
    by the work ethic of the teachers and the patience and good behavior of the students.

    Mrs. Slough enjoyed the recent celebrations during the STAR Banquet and Take Stock in
    Children Graduation.  She was also pleased that this was the largest number of 
    inductees for Take Stock in Children.

    Mrs. Barrera concurred with Mrs. Slough and added this is a special time to celebrate our 
    students and teachers.

    Mr. Forson stated the district is fortunate to have teachers that are committed to their
    students.  He went on to congratulate Lizzi Stevens, who attends Allen D. Nease High 
    School.  She won 1st place for the Congressman Rutherford Art Work Program.  Her 
    teacher, Megan Welch, along with the entire district is very proud.  Her artwork will 
    be displayed in Washington D.C., in the United States Capitol.

4. WORKSHOP TOPICS:
    4.01 Walk Zones to School- Presented by Alfred Pantano, Director for Transportation
    PUBLIC COMMENTS Regarding 4.01:
                1.  Trey Lineberger, 420 Sea Spray Lane, Ponte Vedra Beach, Florida  32082
                     Mr. Lineberger spoke about transportation.

                2.  Brian Iannucci, 57 Autumn Bliss Drive, St. Johns, Florida  32259
                     Mr. Iannucci spoke about school walk zones- Switzerland Pont Middle School.

                3.  Scott Rosenstein, 149 Sea Lily Lane, Ponte Vedra Beach, Florida  32082
                     Mr. Rosenstein spoke about safety concerns.

     4.02 Hurricane Reimbursement Update- presented by Patrick Snodgrass, Director for
             Purchasing

     4.03 Grading Policy- presented by Tim Egnor, Director for Instructional Services, 
             Secondary Education

     4.04 2019-2020 Attendance Zoning Proposals- presented by Nicole Cubbedge,
             Executive Director for Planning and Government Relations

5. PUBLIC COMMENTS
    There were no public comments

6. CLOSING COMMENTS BY SCHOOL BOARD AND SUPERINTENDENT
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    Closing comments were deferred (in the interest of time) to the end of the 
    Step 3 Grievance Hearing.

7. ADJOURNMENT at 11:29 AM
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